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IN September We All know 

8:50 Is the time lessons go go go  

So fortunate 
To have four easily accessible car parks within    
walking distance is extremely fortunate. 
Most schools are highly envious of our location and 
facilities, so it is upsetting to hear that on occasion 
parents are parking on the yellow grids at the Heritage 
Centre and then refusing to move when asked by the residents who live there! 
Please be respectful and ensure you park in a legal and accommodating manner.  
In addition, last week, we had a near miss by the drive outside the caretakers house. 
As parents all know, no one should be using this area to park or drop off your child.  
Thank you. 

Summer Fayre  
Thursday 29th June 3:15pm to 
4:30pm 
Can it be any warmer and better than last year ?
….. Of course it can!!!!! 
The sun always shines on the righteous. 
The games are all ready and the face painters 
have been  practising. 
Put the date in your diary and start saving your 
pennies.   
It should be a wonderful Thursday afternoon! 
 
Remember: Friday 30th June is a teacher training day. The school will be closed for 
the children. 



 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 12th June Enterprise Fortnight Begins 

Monday 19th June Mental Health Week 

Tuesday 27th June Non-Uniform Day 

Thursday 29th June Summer Fayre 

Thursday 29th June Science winners go to the Think Tank. 

Friday 30th June INSET Day. School closed to pupils 

Monday 3rd July to Friday 7th July Art Week  
Every Wem’s an Artist 

Wednesday 12th July Parents Evening 3:30pm to 5:00pm 

Monday 24th July to Tuesday 25th July Wembrook Sports Bonanza 

Tuesday 25th July Last day of the summer term 

Monday 4th September INSET Day 

Tuesday 5th September School starts for the Autumn term at 
8:50am 

Guitar Performance 
Early notification that Year Three will be performing 
to their parents on Monday 10th July at 2:30pm. 
All parents are invited to attend. 

 

Goodbye Mrs Kane 
I am sure you will want to join me in wishing Mrs Kane and her 
husband all the very best, as she starts her maternity leave at the 
end of the week. 
Their first baby is due right at the end of the term, so we hope to 
update you before the long summer break.  
Mrs Kane will return late next academic year. 

Non Uniform Day Tuesday 27th June 
To help prepare for our Summer Fayre on Thursday 29th 
June, pupils can come in non uniform if they donate an 
item for the stalls. 

 
Foundation and Key Stage One:  Packets, such as 
biscuits or sweets. 
Key Stage Two: Bottles, such as drinks or “smellies” If bottles are glass, 
please ensure they are brought to school with care. 


